
 
MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

26 

Grilled Cheese  

K-12  $1.50 

27 28 
Kindergarten 

 

 

29 1 

 

Pink Shirt Day 

4 

Kindergarten 

Grilled Cheese  

K-12  $1.50 

 

Sr. Boys BB vs PACI 
@ Home 4:00pm 

5 
 

6 
Kindergarten 

$1 Treat Day 
 

Wapiti Ski Trip 

Gr. 4-12-leave 9am 

7 8 

Kindergarten 

 

Sr. Boys BBall  
Conferences  @      

Hafford 

11 

Kindergarten 

Grilled Cheese  

K-12  $1.50 

 

 

12 

 
 

 

 

Book Fair 

13 

Kindergarten 

$1 Treat Day 
 

 

Book Fair 

14 

K-12 Student  

Progress Conferences 

 

 

Book Fair 

15 

NO CLASSES 

Convention Day 

 

Sr. Boys BBall  
Regionals 

18 

Kindergarten 

Grilled Cheese  

K-12  $1.50 

19 
 

20 

Kindergarten 
 
$1 Treat Day 
 

21 22 

Kindergarten 

 

Hot dog pre-orders 
due 

 

Sr. Boys BBall Hoopla 
Moose Jaw 

25 

Kindergarten 

Grilled Cheese  

K-12  $1.50 

26 

 
Hot Dog Sale 

27 

Kindergarten 

$1 Treat Day 
 

Gym Blast 

28 29 

NO SCHOOL 

 

GOOD FRIDAY 

MEATH PARK PUBLIC SCHOOL 
MARCH 2024 

PREPARE, ENGAGE, SUCCEED 
Mr. Matt Gray, Principal      Telephone Number 306-929-2131 
Mrs. Jennifer Painchaud, Vice Principal   Fax Number 306-929-2401 
Website: mp.srsd119.ca             Edsby: srsd119.edsby.com  
Facebook:  https://www.facebook.com/meathpark       

https://www.facebook.com/meathpark


K-12 Student Progress Confrences 

March 14, 2024 

Edsby Invitations will be sent out to choose 

a time slot or contact the school. 

Dear Parents, Teachers, and Students, 

As we march into March, we're met with the promise of transition and growth. It's a month that 
signifies change, a time to embrace new beginnings, and an opportunity to reinforce the values 
that define our community. At Meath Park Public School, we are committed to nurturing not only 
academic excellence but also the values of teamwork and integrity that serve as the foundation 
of our school culture. With that in mind, teamwork will be our character focus for March. 

Fostering Teamwork: 

Teamwork is essential in achieving success, both inside and outside the classroom. This month, 
we celebrate the collaborative efforts of our students, teachers, and parents in creating a sup-
portive learning environment. Through group projects, extracurricular activities, and community 
initiatives, our students learn the importance of cooperation, communication, and respect for di-
verse perspectives. Let's continue to encourage teamwork as we work together to overcome 
challenges and achieve our shared goals. On March 14th, we will be hosting our Parent Progress 
conferences and look forward to engaging with you about your student(s)’ growth in those are-
as.  

Marching Forward: 

As we transition into the next phase of the school year, let's embrace the opportunities for 
growth and learning that lie ahead. Change can be both exciting and challenging, but with a spirit 
of teamwork and respect, we can face any obstacle with confidence and resilience. Let's support 
one another, celebrate our achievements, and continue to strive for excellence in all that we do. 

Thank you for your continued support and dedication to the values that make our school com-
munity truly special.  

Together, we can make this March a month of growth, positivity, and success. 

Warm regards, 

Matt Gray and Jenn Painchaud 

Bus Drop Off 
The start and end of the day at the school can be a busy one, especially during bus drop-off and 
pick-up times. When dropping off, or picking up, your student (s) please remember:  

  Always yield to oncoming buses, trying to sneak out in front of them can cause unsafe 
situations for our students 

  The sidewalk in front of the school is meant for bus drop off and pick 
up. Please use the area meant for student parking on the east side of the lot 
to drop off or meet your student. Another option could be to use our South 
lot which is always plowed and open.  

 Remember, the south opening to the school parking lot is for the exiting 
of the lot, the north is for entering the lot. 

Thank you 



 

Good Luck to the Senior 
Boys Basketball Team as 
they travel to Hafford 

for Conferences on 
March 9, 2024 



Meath Park  
Before and After School Program 

 
PART TIME/ FULL TIME & DROP IN SPOTS AVAILABLE 

We provide: 

• Before school care from 7:15am until school starts then after school until 6:00pm 

• a safe and fun environment providing nutritious snacks 
 
Who is welcome: 
Meath Park Public School students from kindergarten to grade 6 who have filled out an 
application form at least one week prior to their first use of the program. 
Cost: 
* Drop in - $25/visit/family (all siblings) - previously $25/visit 
• Part-time • $125/month (20 visits or less in any combination of mornings and afternoons) 
* Full-time - $200/month (20 visits or more in any combination of mornings and after-
noons) 
Staff. 

• The After School component of the program is staffed by responsible Meath Park stu-
dents from Grades 10-12 

• The Before School component of the program is run by the program director Jody 
Hydamacka 

• Contact Jody if you are older than 14 years of age and are interested in working at the 
program 
 
For more information or registration form  contact Jody Hydamacka at 306-981-3575 

or the program by email at mpbefore_after@outlook.com 

JOB POSTING  
Meath Park Public School Before and After School Program  

 

PROGRAM DIRECTOR 

2024-2025 School Year 
We are looking for a motivated individual to take over the Director position for the upcoming school year. 

Anticipated start date September 2024. Experience as a leader or manager of an organized group a strong 
asset. Individual needs to be organized, ability to effectively communicate with program families and em-
ployees. As a relatively new program, this is an exciting opportunity to build and design the program for 

success for our students, school and community.  
For more information and complete job posting please contact  

Cagney O’Hara  306-981-4174 

mailto:mpbefore_after@outlook.com

